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Fiscal Analysis 

 

SB 1720 allows a private certification organization to register with the Secretary of State and 

meet certain requirements for occupational certification. It allows an individual to lawfully 

practice an occupation if privately certified, as long as they properly display that they are 

privately certified and shall not claim to be occupationally regulated by the government.  
 

Since this legislation contains provisions allowing for private certification of occupations, it is 

unknown if any would actually participate. Oklahoma has a wide variety of government 

occupational licenses from hair braiding to perfusionists. Many of the licensing boards are self-

funded but since many of those boards also pay 10% of their fees into the GR fund, then GR 

could be minimally affected. 
 

FY’23 Impact: Undeterminable  

 

Full Year Impact: Undeterminable 
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